
Lifting import ban on poultry and poultry products from State of Nebraska except 

Dixon County, US 

 

According to the information from the United States Department of Agriculture, the 

earlier emergency declaration because of Highly Pathogenic Avian Influenza incident 

in State of Nebraska has been lifted.  The Centre for Food Safety has thus lifted the 

import ban on poultry and poultry products (including poultry eggs) from State of 

Nebraska, US with effect from 2 July 2015. 

 

However, the import suspension of poultry and poultry products including eggs for 

human consumption from the Dixon County in State of Nebraska is still maintained 

until further notice. 
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